
 

 

F4-4/AFI/19 
06 February, 2019 

All Affiliated Units-AFI 
 
Subject: Indian Grand Prix Series-2019 
 
Dear All, 

In countinuation to the letter dated 29 January, 2019 on the above subject. 

This is to inform you that the last date for receipt of entries for all the Indian Grand 
Prix Competitions has been extended up to 18th February 2019.  
 
As such, Online Entry on AFI website will be accepted up to 18th February 2019. 
 
 
Thanking You 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 

(C K Valson) 
Secretary, AFI 
 

  

 

 

 


